
 

South Florida State College Mega Yard Sale Guidelines 

South Florida State College (SFSC) Chapter of the Association of Florida Colleges (AFC) is pleased 

to bring back its Mega Yard Sale.  This sale exists for the convenience of the College community 

and is not intended to be an outlet for businesses or a commercial flea market for professional 

vendors.  In keeping with this philosophy, SFSC welcomes participants with the following 

guidelines: 

• Registration is open to all employees, clubs, organizations, and students, of South 

Florida State College. 

• Participants are required to fill out the registration form. 

• Full payment is required at the time of registration. 

• Vendors may begin setting up no earlier than 6:30 a.m. but must be set up by 8 a.m. All 

items must be removed promptly at the close of sale at 1 p.m.   

• Vendors are not allowed to move in after 8 a.m. or out prior to the end of the sale due 

to public safety issues.  

• Your registration fee includes one 8-foot table per spot. You may bring any other tables, 

racks, tents, etc. for your spot(s). 

• Bring your own change and containers for purchases.  

• No rain checks or refunds.  The sale will take place rain or shine. 

• The following items are prohibited: 

o Tickets for raffles or drawings 

o Adult or pornographic material 

o Tobacco or alcohol products 

o Firearms 

o Anything illegal 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Lena Phelps at 784-7303 or email at 

phelpsl@southflorida.edu. 

Have a great sale and thank you for participating. 


